
From: jasmita patel [mailto:

Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2010 10:11 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: New proposal for nursing registration? 

 

Hi, 

  

I my opinion for Australia's better furture in nursing sector...Australia needs good new nurses 

so this new rule ( sutdent who have comlpleted their tertiary education in english speaking 

country) has to be passed for all the students who are graduate and who will graduate.  

  

  

kind regards, 

  

Jas patel 
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